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REVISION TO RULES OF PROCEDURE

Memorandum prepared by the Secretariat

1. In the Annex to document WIPO/GRTKF/IC/1/2 entitled “Rules of Procedure,” the
World Federation for Culture Collection (WFCC) is listed as one of the non-governmental
organizations which have requested to be represented as observers in sessions of the
Intergovernmental Committee on Intellectual Property and Genetic Resources, Traditional
Knowledge and Folklore, as referred to in paragraph 8 of that document.

2. The WFCC should be deleted from the Annex.  The WFCC has permanent observer
status in the World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO) and is, therefore, already
entitled to participate as an observer in sessions of the Intergovernmental Committee.

3. The Intergovernmental Committee is
invited to take note of this revision to the
Annex to document WIPO/GRTKF/IC/1/2
entitled “Rules of Procedure.”
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